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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of
this Seventh Day Bible Study Guide Second Quarter2014 by online. You
might not require more mature to spend to go to the book creation as
well as search for them. In some cases, you likewise accomplish not
discover the revelation Seventh Day Bible Study Guide Second
Quarter2014 that you are looking for. It will unquestionably squander
the time.
However below, later you visit this web page, it will be thus
unconditionally simple to get as skillfully as download lead Seventh
Day Bible Study Guide Second Quarter2014
It will not say you will many era as we notify before. You can realize
it even if perform something else at house and even in your workplace.
fittingly easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we pay
for below as with ease as evaluation Seventh Day Bible Study Guide
Second Quarter2014 what you in the manner of to read!

The Christian Writer's Market Guide 2014 Jerry B. Jenkins 2014-01-31
For more than 25 years, The Christian Writer’s Market Guide has been
the most comprehensive and highly recommended resource available for
Christian writers, agents, editors, publishers, publicists, and
writing teachers. In addition to providing a wealth of tips and ideas
for publishing in the Christian industry, The Christian Writer’s
Market Guide also includes up-to-date information on hundreds of book
publishers, periodicals, agents, conferences, contests, editorial
services niche markets, self-publishing services, and more. This is
the ultimate reference tool for the aspiring Christian writer.
I Have Some Good News Preston Condra 2017-03-23 The Gospel of Christ
is a message which claims to save from damnation those who believe it.
This "good news" message purports to reveal who saves, what he did,
why we need it, how we get it, and where to find reliable information
about it. The Gospel, however, is widely doubted, disputed, and
denied. Many wonder: - Does Jesus have to be who Christians claim he
is? - What did his death accomplish? - Why would God send me to hell?
- Can faith really be all there is to it? - Do I need to trust the
Bible? Using Bible verses, "I Have Some Good News" addresses
objections to the Gospel, and allows Christianity's source book to
speak for itself.

U-Turn to Paradise Marilyn D. Alcorn 2018-01-24 My very good friend
Andrea is a Palestinian who was born in Bethlehem. She embraced Islam
by reason of cultural constraints, but today she is free to worship
God in reverence to His Son, Jesus Christ, along with the beauty and
wondrous power of His Precious Holy Ghost. As a Christian, she is
Spirit fed and Spirit led.
The Gospels and Acts Book 2 Bible Copyworks 2017-02-15 The Gospels
and Acts are composed of writings from St. Matthew, St. Mark, St.
Luke, St. John and the Book of Acts. The purpose of which is to give
you the spiritual lens that will enable you to see clearly what you
fail to see using your physical lens. As you read this collection, try
to see the three spiritual themes to it. Get a copy today.
The Beginning in Black and White Nicole DiCenzo 2015-12-08 The
Beginning in Black and White is a 20 day adventure into the beginning
of our world: from creation, to the flood, to the tower of Babel, this
study will dive in deep to explore topics that trouble many
Christians. Millions of years or a young earth? Did Noah really take
all of those animals on the ark? Was the flood worldwide or was it
local? What about the caveman? Dinosaurs? How do all of these things
fit into scripture? Does the creationist really have a leg to stand on
based on all the evidence we read about in our popular magazines? If
any of these questions have ever crossed your mind then this is the
study for you. In these pages you will find answers, and the answers
just may surprise you.But we won¿t start at the creation account; we
will begin our journey many, many years after the story of Adam and
Eve. We will begin with the days of Noah. It will soon become
apparent, that if you discount the story of Noah¿s Ark, your outlook
of the world surrounding you may be way off track, because as
scripture says, in the last days, many will deny the Flood.
Sketches from the Life of Paul Ellen Gould Harmon White 1883
Rising Above the Ashes Dortha Hise 2014-12-15 Rising Above the Ashes
will compassionately guide you through your grief and help you to
identify what brings you joy. You will learn how to grieve your losswhether it's of a loved one, your beloved family pet, a business
relationship, or big job or client-and identify and reignite your joy.
You will also learn that grief doesn't define who you are. This book
will help you to grieve on your own terms-to cry through it, lift you
up, and reignite your passion for life. If you're willing to do the
work to heal, there will be joy after all of this overwhelm and chaos.
If you're ready to get out of the overwhelm you may be experiencing
and begin the journey to healing your broken heart, this book is for
you.
Biblical Discipleship Study Guide: Essential Components for Attaining
Spiritual Maturity Dr. Todd M. Fink 2016-05-18 This 16 Week Study
Guide is exceptionally practical and life-transforming. It is taken
from the main book Biblical Discipleship: Essential Components for

Attaining Spiritual Maturity. However, it is a “stand-alone” book
study that is designed to be used on its own. Its purpose is to take
the 14 core principles of discipleship and put them into practice.
Today, we have many ways of defining success in life. Some define it
as being a sports hero, others as being wealthy, others as being
popular and well-liked, and still others as being happy. How does God
define success? He defines it as being spiritually mature!
Biblically Sound Evan Lenow 2014-08-09 Studying doctrine for the
Christian often feels like watching a construction crew build a
foundation. There seems to be a great amount of activity, but the
results don't appear visible. Just like the foundation is essential
for the stability of a building, studying theology is crucial to the
long-term stability of the believer.The goal of this study is to
provide you with the basics of biblical doctrine to make sure your
foundation is sound. At times this will feel like the difficult work
of laying an unseen foundation for a building. At other times,
however, it will feel like we are soaring to great heights as we
explore the breadth and length and height and depth of our faith.
During the course of this study, we will consider the questions: Why
study theology? Who is God? Who am I? What is the church? Where do I
go when I die? Why do other people believe differently?
Let Yahshua Rock Your World Murline Miles 2009-08 This Torah-based
book will help clarify your understanding of the Messiah's Truth from
a Hebraic perspective.
Precious Medicine Jannet Hopewell 2009-04-23 This book is laden with
POWERFUL PRECIOUS DECLARATIONS which can be taken [applied] like
medicine. SPEAK it as prescribed several times a day over situations,
crisis, circumstances, challenges, turmoil, doubt, fear, sickness and
so on. God spoke everything into being & we are made in his image,
hence we also have the power to DECREE, DECLARE & ORDAIN and
supernaturally take charge by SPEAKING OVER everything or anything
facing us. All we need do is believe! This book is for those willing
and ready to take charge of their lives, their living and be
TRANSFORMED through the POWERFUL declaration of SPOKEN words! This
book will set you free in the name of Jesus. All you have to do is
believe!
Faith and Works Ellen G. White 2003
The Seventh Day Sabbath, a Perpetual Sign Joseph Bates 2009-03-01
First published 1846, revised 1847. Author was the founder of
Sabbatarian Adventism which evolved into the Seventh-Day Adventist
Church.
James Trudy J. Morgan-Cole 2011
Last Day Events Ellen Gould Harmon White 1992
Your Jesus GPS Fred Apelquist 2014-11-16 Have you heard of Jesus? No?
Whether or not you know who Jesus is and what He said, "Your Jesus
GPS" will acquaint you with the messages and miracles, and more.

Written not only as a Guidebook but also as a personal testimony, this
work catalogs all of Jesus' major works and words and allows the
reader - and student - to pursue the matter further, if desired. The
book's purpose is to provide information, prompt introspection, and
encourage action. After reading this book, it is hoped you will find
direction, personal growth, inner peace and joy.
Most Treasured of All Gayle L. Teague 2015-09-23 I intend to leave
this book my to children and grandchildren. I hope it is received in
the same spirit that I give it. I love every one of them with all my
heart. They are all precious individuals, and I am very proud of each
one. May God bless them. Times have changed. I miss the 1940's when
things were simple. Today kids are smarter than we were. They are on
strange electronic games that I do not understand. I suspect they are
addictive and perhaps even harmful, depending on content. The
temptations today are many times more problematic than when I grew up.
These young people are high-tech, intelligent, and far ahead of me at
their age. They are all very smart and are, or will be, well educated.
They show signs of becoming very successful in this world. However, my
concerns are related to the spiritual side of life and reality. What
about life hereafter? Have I prepared them for the next life? I fear I
have failed in that regard and I write in order to leave them
something about God's word that may take up the slack in things where
I have failed. I want to be sure that my kids and grandkids become
believing, studious Christians as adults. If there is an afterlife,
and I believe there is, it must be of great importance for all so, get
ready, I believe we will all have an afterlife. We, in America, are
fortunate in that we have freedom of religion and there are churches
on every corner teaching the basic principles of our Lord and Savior.
My Dad raised me on the bible and denominational doctrine because
that's what he knew. He gave me a good start but I have discovered
that there is much more to learn than denominational tradition. I
believe an open mind is absolutely necessary and denominational
training is a closed down system loyal to only one view. I want my
children to study God's word. Unfortunately, many churches and church
people do not study, but accept a particular traditional doctrine that
has been handed down to them. I am now in my late seventies. I am not
an academic and hold no degrees in theology. One might say I have a
degree in hard knocks, experience, big mistakes, and corrections. I
hope that my years of study and faith are enough. After years of
doubting, study, research, and prayer I have come to believe that the
bible is the most valuable word of wisdom on earth, The Most Treasured
of All books on the planet. Very intelligent men and women have tried
to disprove the bible but the more they attack, the better the old
book looks. It is still the world's best seller. I believe we can base
our whole life in this world and the life hereafter on the bible. I
intend to convince my children and grandchildren of that, and I pray

they read what I have left them.
Family Seasons Claudio Consuegra 2019
The Holy Sabbath Arthur Pink 2014-08-11 Keeping the Lord's Day holy
is obeying the 4th of the 10 commandments, which are commandments and
not suggestions. And as Jesus states they are here until Heaven and
Earth pass away (Matt 5:17-20). The church from the Book of Acts time
gathered on the first day of the week, the day Jesus was resurrected,
calling it the “Lord's Day” and set it aside as their sabbath – 1 Cor
16:1-2, Acts 20:7 & Rev 1:9, keeping it holy and wholly for God in
worship, giving, Bible study, church, prayer, evangelising (and not
for worldly things, sports, restaurants, shopping, TV etc). This is a
most neglected command today, but it was not neglected in church
history. Many of the greatest revivalists and reformers in Church
history preached and kept the Lord's Day holy such as: John Wesley, DL
Moody, Charles Spurgeon, David Livingston, William Wilberforce, Hudson
Taylor, Charles Finney, William Booth, George Whitfield and many
others who have massively impacted the church. In fact during times of
revival it is highly significant that revivals where always
accompanied by a renewal and revival of keeping the sabbath day (the
Lord's day) as well.Exodus 20:8-11 (The 4th Commandment)“Remember the
Sabbath day by keeping it holy. Six days you shall labor and do all
your work, but the seventh day is a sabbath to the Lord your God. On
it you shall not do any work, neither you, nor your son or daughter,
nor your male or female servant, nor your animals, nor any foreigner
residing in your towns. For in six days the Lord made the heavens and
the earth, the sea, and all that is in them, but he rested on the
seventh day. Therefore the Lord blessed the Sabbath day and made it
holy."
Sister to Sister Uduak Afangideh 2014-02-15 The Bible is full of
stories of heroes and heroines, but the fact that we know how the
stories end makes them appear more like fables than real-life stories.
Living among us today, however, are Christian ladies who have faced
many trials and tribulations. Like Bible heroines, they remain
standing—strengthened in their faith, examples to all of us. The
struggles these women have faced and the victories they have won are
highlighted in this inspiring book in an attempt to encourage other
Christian ladies in their daily walk with the Lord. This book is
intended to be used as a Bible study, either for personal study or for
group discussions. It is further given to help Christian women in
their journey of spiritual growth and development. Review questions
and practical activities, nestled within each chapter, are designed to
give additional insights, provoke thought, and encourage application
of the materials presented. Women love stories, especially stories
with which they can identify. Some of the women in these stories are
from among us and some are from other countries across the seas. These
stories will grab you, encourage you, and, above all, underscore the

fact that we all live by the choices we make.
An Expose' of the Holy Spirit Willie B. White 2009-06 This book takes
an in-depth look at theHoly Spirit, His works, His names, and His
Emblems. The Holy Spirit is the third person in the Godhead, who
operates coequally, coeternally, and coestistently as one unit. The
Holy Spirit's activities are (a) He reveals, (b) He teaches, (c) He
witness, and (d) He intercedes for us. Additionally, He possesses a
reltaionahip with humanity and He can be grieved. The Holy Spirit is
eternal, omnipresent, omnipotent, and omniscient. His symbols are (a)
wind, (b) fire, (c) water, (d) a seal, (e) oil, and (f) adove.
Colossians: An Introduction and Study Guide Janice Capel Anderson
2018-12-27 This guide introduces readers to key issues in the
interpretation and reception of Colossians. Anderson first explores
the issue of Pauline authorship. She challenges readers to reflect on
why the question of authorship has dominated scholarship as well as
why and how interpreters create “stories” about the letter. Second,
Anderson examines rhetoric and context. She asks readers to consider
how the letter constructs and seeks to persuade its addressees past
and present. She surveys several pictures of the first audience and
“opponents.” Finally, Anderson delves into the functions of the
Colossian household code, its reception, and the ethics of
interpretation.
Oakwood Magazine George Johnson, Jr. Oakwood Magazine, a quarterly
publication, contains news and information about Oakwood University.
This publication, produced by the Office of Integrated Marketing and
Public Relations, is for alumni and friends of Oakwood University. To
find out more about Oakwood Magazine, please call (256) 726-7000.
The Importance and Value of Proper Bible Study Reuben Archer Torrey
1921
The Revelation of St. John an Open Book Irving Clinton Tomlinson 1922
A Life Beyond Amazing Study Guide Dr. David Jeremiah 2017-10-03 Why
were people in the first century so drawn to Jesus of Nazareth? His
powerful miracles and challenging teachings, for sure. But it was also
His character. Humanity had never witnessed someone who is loving,
joyful, peaceful, patient, compassionate, generous, faithful, humble,
and self-controlled all the time. It was as if God Himself had become
a human being to demonstrate the life that is possible–a life beyond
amazing. The traits that Jesus demonstrated in His life were traits
empowered by the Spirit of God who filled Him. When Jesus returned to
heaven, He sent His Spirit to indwell all His true followers so they
could display the same character in their lives–not for their benefit
alone but to show the world the kind of life God intended us to enjoy.
The apostle Paul called these traits "the fruit of the Spirit"
(Galatians 5:22–23). In this A Life Beyond Amazing Study Guide, Dr.
David Jeremiah describes the divinely empowered life that is possible
for followers of Christ. Between introductory and concluding messages,

Dr. Jeremiah explores each of the nine traits of a Spirit-filled life
as outlined by the apostle Paul–traits that produce a life beyond
amazing. Each lesson also includes: An outline of the main subjects
and Scriptures covered during the lesson An overview of Dr. Jeremiah's
teaching on the topic being studied Application questions to help
individuals and small groups delve into the Bible A Did You Know?
section that adds a point of interest to the lesson
Lazarus Awakening Study Guide Joanna Weaver 2015-07-21 Do you feel
trapped in a tomb of regret, doubt, or fear? Are you tripped up by
patterns and behaviors you need to leave behind? Just as Jesus called
Lazarus from darkness, He is calling you to come out of the false
beliefs and habits that keep you from receiving His unconditional
love. He is calling you to know deep in your spirit that God not only
loves the world—He loves you. It’s time to “come forth!” This eightsession study guide is designed for use with Joanna Weaver’s book
Lazarus Awakening and the separately available DVD curriculum set,
filmed on location in the Holy Land. Join Joanna as she draws you
deeper into the historical and spiritual truths we learn from the
story of Lazarus: a friend called out from death into the life-giving
arms of Jesus. · Designed for both individuals and groups. · Also
available: companion DVDs, filmed in the Holy Land and featuring eight
15- to 18-minute sessions.
The Book of Matthew Andy Nash 2015
Sabbath as Resistance, New Edition with Study Guide Walter
Brueggemann 2017-10-13 In this new edition that includes a study
guide, popular author Walter Brueggemann writes that the Sabbath is
not simply about keeping rules but rather about becoming a whole
person and restoring a whole society. Brueggemann calls out our 24/7
society of consumption, a society in which we live to achieve,
accomplish, perform, and possess. We want more, own more, use more,
eat more, and drink more. Brueggemann shows readers how keeping the
Sabbath allows us to break this restless cycle and focus on what is
truly important: God, other people, all life. Perfect for groups or
self-reflection, Sabbath as Resistance offers a transformative vision
of the wholeness God intends, giving world-weary Christians a glimpse
of a more fulfilling and simpler life through Sabbath observance.
Made for More Bobby Benavides 2016-11-21 We have all asked the
questions, "Who Am I?", "Where Am I?", and "What Am I?". In MADE FOR
MORE- A Journey of Purpose and Discovery, the reader will maneuver
through these questions in order to understand the larger picture for
their life. The ultimate goal is to lead the reader to understand they
are made for a great purpose through Jesus. Through God and the
message of hope found in scripture, the reader will discover they are
truly Made For More.
Seventh-day Adventist Church Manual. General Conference of SeventhDay Adventists 2005

Biblical Studies A to Z, Book 5 Dan R. Hubbell 2016-10-10 It was in
the year of 1976 that the Lord sovereignly and miraculously spoke to
me to begin studying and publishing Biblical teachings to be shared
with a world-wide audience. For the encouragement of the readership,
let me recount this event that began with the first teaching the Lord
gave me. As I was sitting at my desk in the pastor's study of the
church taking care of administrative duties, suddenly and
unexpectedly, the Lord spoke clearly, not audibly but rather in my
spirit, to "clear the desk, get out a blank sheet of paper and pen
because I want to teach you." The only things I had on my desk were a
picture of my wife and sons, praying hands with thorns, and a
calendar. It was such a shocking experience, that I really didn't know
what he meant by "clearing the desk." So at first I just moved them
around on the desk. Then I heard the Lord say, "I didn't say move them
around, I said clear the desk!" So, I took these three items from my
desk and moved them to my book shelf. In obedience to Him, I got out a
blank piece of paper and a pen and just sat still at my desk, not
knowing what to do next. Then the Lord began to teach me the following
specific truths about His Word, the Scripture as recorded in the Holy
Bible: 1. There is a thread that runs through the Bible from Genesis
to Revelation on any given subject that contains the whole counsel of
God. 2. When researching any subject, read and record every Scripture
passage pertaining to that topic. 3. For every word in Scripture there
is a balanced word, i.e. faith and works, heaven and hell, angels and
demons, etc. 4. My Word is perfectly balanced. 5. Do not teach
anything before you have the balance to that subject. 6. Record the
entire Scripture passages and references on each subject. 7. Print out
My Word directly from the Bible passages. 8. The best commentary on
the Bible is the Bible. 9. Do not make this a commentary of your
teachings but rather of My Word. 10. The Holy Spirit is the primary
Teacher. 11. Only use Hebrew and Greek definitions of words to clarify
word meanings. 12. The Bible does not contradict itself, so keep
reading until the answer is found. 13. My Word is the "plumb-line" of
Truth. 14. On either side of the "plumb-line" of Truth there are two
ditches: Legalism and License. 15. The Truth sets you free and you are
free indeed. What began as one teaching has developed into hundreds of
teachings. It is to these principles and directives that I have
adhered and have recorded the teachings He has revealed to me over the
past 40 years.
Holy Bible Zondervan Publishing House 2013-01-21 A reasonably priced,
quality black hardcover pew and ministry Bible featuring a large
12-point font.
Church of God Study Guide: A Monotheistic, Sabbath - Observant View
of the Scriptures David Yvinec-Dunlop 2016-12-14 Church of God Study
Guide: A Monotheistic, Sabbath-Observant View of the Scriptures
promises to reward its dedicated readers with a deepened understanding

and appreciation of the oneness of God the Father, the obedience of
Yeshua, his chosen servant, the centrality of faithful Sabbath-keeping
in the lives of believers, and the dependability of the truths
contained in the Scriptures. Church of God Study Guide: A
Monotheistic, Sabbath-Observant View of the Scriptures presents the
basic doctrinal beliefs of the Church of God, a body of believers who
keep the commandments of God the Father, Yehovah, and follow the
example of Yeshua, the Lord Jesus Christ. Resting on the truths of the
Bible, this guide walks readers through the scripturally grounded
teachings that trace their roots to the time of the apostles.
Making Friends for God Mark Finley 2020 "This book is about soulwinning principles involved with sharing Christ's love and truth.
Witnessing is the role of each believer and comes as the natural
result of knowing Jesus. Following in His footsteps, one can discover
the universal principles for sharing their faith"-On The Inspiration Of Scripture John Henry Newman 2021-05-25 On The
Inspiration Of Scripture is an unchanged, high-quality reprint of the
original edition of 1890. Hansebooks is editor of the literature on
different topic areas such as research and science, travel and
expeditions, cooking and nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a
publisher we focus on the preservation of historical literature. Many
works of historical writers and scientists are available today as
antiques only. Hansebooks newly publishes these books and contributes
to the preservation of literature which has become rare and historical
knowledge for the future.
Treasures Out of Trauma Arlene K. Hendriks 2017-03-15 Treasures Out
of Trauma is a combination of stories and teaching which lead readers
into being able to intentionally partner together with God to bring
about transformation in their lives. Jesus' death on the cross brought
us salvation, which is both a destination - heaven - and a process
here and now of letting God prepare us for heaven through His
transforming power. He lets us know him intimately as we allow him
access to the deepest recesses of our hearts for healing. This book
will teach the reader Biblical principles to bring God's good plans
for peace and wholeness to joyful fulfillment in the lives of his
followers.
Seeking the Lost, Keeping Them, Making Them Disciples Dr. Benoit
Petit-Homme 2018-08-27 Seeking the Lost, Keeping Them, Making Them
Disciples By: Dr. Benoit Petit-Homme God bless Dr. Benoit Petit-Homme
for all the work he has done in putting this book together. I believe
that any church or leader who will follow these biblically-grounded
principles will see beautiful results in changed lives for the
kingdom. Teresa L. Reeve, PhD, Associate Dean, Seventh-day Adventist
Theological Seminary, Associate Professor of New Testament Contexts,
Andrews University, United States of America Dr. Benoit Petit-Homme’s
contribution to the discipleship crisis is a compelling re-examination

of scripture, church history, and 21st century pastoral experience.
Practical and convincing, his straightforward style brings real
solutions to the evangelistic Achilles’ heels of attrition. He reminds
us of what has been forgotten and calls us back to our relational
roots. Pr. Ron Kelly, Senior Pastor, Village Seventh-day Adventist
Church, Berrien Springs, Michigan, United States of America Seeking
the Lost, Keeping Them, Making Them Disciples by Dr. Benoit PetitHomme is a handy Christ-based discipleship resource that will
contribute to the mission of training and equipping church ministry
leaders in the evangelistic work of reaping, retaining, and nurturing
new believing Christians. This is a must-read for church officers,
pastors, and ministry directors in the Christian church. Ron C. Smith,
PhD., D.Min, President, Southern Union Conference of SDA Every year,
many thousands of people hear the Good News of Jesus Christ and choose
to be baptized and join a church community. Unfortunately, it is also
true that every year many new converts leave a church relatively
shortly after joining. The specific reasons that each person leaves
the church could fill a book by themselves, but they all boil down to
one thing: a lack of focus on the part of the church community on
turning converts into disciples of our Savior. A disciple of Christ
does more than attend church services. A disciple is an active member
of the church community. A disciple is a witness to others. A disciple
seeks to grow the church by seeking to lead everyone they meet to
Christ. Dr. Benoit Petit-Homme is a committed disciple of Christ, and
after extensive study of exactly why new converts leave the church, he
has developed a process by which any church can make disciples. All it
takes is a little extra work, a bit of encouragement, and an
unwavering faith in the Lord.
Adventist Interchurch Relations Stefan Höschele 2022-09-05 This study
presents the first comprehensive analysis of Seventhday Adventist
interchurch relations – a 20-million member body whose ecumenical
stance has so far been underresearched. For the sake of interpreting
denominational involvement and reservations in Adventism as well as
beyond, the study develops a new academic approach to ecumenism based
on Relational Models Theory, a comprehensive social science paradigm
of interpreting human relationships. The resulting typology of
ecumenical interactions and the historical case study of Adventism
suggest that such a relational interpretation of ecumenical
interaction sheds light on many of the unresolved issues in ecumenics
– such as divergent concepts of unity, difficulties in recognition
processes, and the permanence of denominationalism.
The No-Homework Women's Bible Study Christine Tate 2014-06-30 Put the
fun back in small group Bible study! Ideal for newly formed Women's
Bible studies or existing groups, this light, fun, 8 week Bible Study
encourages group discussion of biblical perspectives on everyday
topics. Each weekly lesson begins with an "Ice Breaker" section to get

the conversation flowing, then moves on to a "Promise from God"
section to provide group focus. This is then followed by a "Scripture
References" section to guide the conversation through God's word.
Next, a "Commentary" section provides food-for-thought to stimulate
the discussion. The next section, "Discussion Questions", leads the
group into deeper analysis and self-examination. Then, the "Opt.
Weekly Challenges" section provides suggestions for ways to translate
thoughts into action during the upcoming week. Finally, there is a
"Closing Prayer" section to wrap up the session. Unique in its
approach, this Bible study focuses on forming strong group bonds and
providing an opportunity for women to really get to know and support
each other as sisters in Christ. Be sure to check out Group Hug IV,
Holidays, and Marriage. Also, watch for Group Hug V thru VII and Hot
Topics to be released throughout 2015 as part of this ten book series!
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